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EMS General Assembly:
As it has been mentioned in previous newsletters, and due to COVID-19,  
this year EMS Board and Council meetings as well as the EMS General 
Assembly (GA) took place by videoconference. This was possible thanks to 
the excellent work done by the organizers of the EMS extension at the virtual 
“Joint Meeting of Dreiländertagung & Multinational Congress on Microscopy”. 
Many aspects of the society and its members were discussed, and important 
decisions were taken. During the EMS GA, attended by 100 members from 
different countries that included individual and national societies’ affiliated 
members, the presidential and financial reports were accepted. Klaus 
Qvortrup, the president of the organizing committee of EMC2020, delivered 
a short report on its status. The EMS Outstanding Paper Awards were also 
presented. 

EMS Yearbook:
In the coming months material for the 2021 EMS Yearbook will be gathered 
at the secretarial office, including reports from EMS activities and from  
the affiliated national societies. If you have organized or are aware of  
a particular event in the past year that you feel is relevant to be included  
it in the EMS Yearbook (awards, special anniversaries, ...), please send us  
a note or a short text with one or two pictures, so that we can include it if 
space permits (in case we receive too many requests, some can be placed on 
the respective pages of the EMS website).

EMS Extension 2021 and 2022:
This year the EMS extensions 2021 was held virtually during the “Joint 
Meeting of Dreiländertagung & Multinational Congress on Microscopy” 
from 22 to 26 August 2021, which was a big success.  Due to the official 
postponement of IMC20 to 2023, EMS sent a call for organizing an EMS 
extension in 2022. The deadline for applications to organize an EMS Extension 
in 2021 is September 30th 2021. The board will take a decision and will make 
an announcement very soon.

EMS Sponsored events:
EMS is also sponsoring presential local and virtual meetings and workshops. 
We have sent the call for EMS SE for the first part of 2022, which is now under 
revision and the winners will be announced next month.

EMC2020/2024
Due to the pandemic situation this year, EMC has been postponed to 2024  
and a virtual EMC2020 meeting was held on November 24-26, 2020. 
Information on this meeting is available at www.emc2020.eu and also on 
the next EMS newsletter.

We invite you to visit the EMS webpage:
http://www.eurmicsoc.org/en/, which is daily updated to 
efficiently provide you with information from our community.

Any suggestions and ideas for future newsletters are welcome at 
sec@eurmicsoc.org .
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